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24th March 2017 
 
 
Dear KS2 Parents/Carers, 
 
There will be a short Easter assembly on Friday 31st March 2017 at 9.15am. 
 
We would like to invite parents or carers of the KS2 children to join us. Due to fire regulations and 
limited space in the hall, unfortunately we are only able to offer ONE seat per family.  
 
If you would like to reserve a ticket, please complete the slip below by Wednesday 29th March 
2017 and return to the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lise Houldsworth 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Easter Assembly – 31st March 2017 
 
I would like to reserve one seat for the KS2 Easter Assembly on Friday 31st March 2017 at 9.15am. 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………… 
 

 


